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NOTIFICATION	
	
	

The	University	of	Delhi	 is	going	to	conduct	the	Open	Book	Examination	(OBE)	remotely	for	
the	final	semester/term/year	students	of	all	Undergraduate	and	Post	Graduate	programmes	
(including	 SOL	 and	 NCWEB)	 as	 one	 time	 measure	 to	 facilitate	 the	 students	 to	 take	 their	
career	forward	in	the	prevailing	situation	of	COVID-19	pandemic.	A	notification	was	issued	
on	15.07.2020	covering	the	detailed	steps	and	guidelines	for	the	OBE	in	compliance	with	the	
order	of	the	Hon’ble	High	Court	dated	14.07.2020	in	W.P.	(C)	No.	3199/2020.	
	

Further,	 in	 compliance	 of	 the	 order	 passed	 by	 the	 Hon’ble	 High	 Court	 on	 05.08.2020	 the	
following	points	may	be	noted	by	all	concerned	regarding	the	Open	Book	Examination	(OBE)	
to	 be	 conducted	 remotely	 from	 10.08.2020	 onwards	 for	 the	 final	 semester/term/year	
students	of	all	Undergraduate	and	Post	Graduate	programmes	as	one	time	measure	in	view	
of	the	prevailing	situation	of	COVID-19	pandemic-	
	

1.	 All	students	(regular,	NCWEB	and	SOL)	appearing	 for	 the	OBE	mode	of	examination	
shall	receive	the	download	link	of	question	papers	at	their	registered	e-mail	address	
as	per	respective	date	sheets	notified	on	the	University	website.		

	

2.	 The	 students	 who	 fail	 to	 upload	 the	 scanned	 images	 of	 answer	 sheets	 on	 the	
designated	portal	 have	 been	 given	 the	 alternative	 facility	 to	 send	 the	 images	 of	 the	
answer	scripts	to	the	e-mail	of	their	respective	college	and	department/centre/faculty	
as	notified	on	the	website	on	31.07.2020	and	05.08.2020	respectively	along	with	the	
details	 of	 the	 Nodal	 Officers	 to	 be	 contacted	 in	 case	 of	 any	 problems	 faced	 in	 the	
process.	

	

3.	 As	already	notified	on	the	website	on	02.07.2020,	those	students	who	for	any	reason	
fail	 to	 upload	 the	 scanned	 images	 of	 answer	 scripts	 on	 the	 designated	 portal	 have	
been	 given	 the	 facility	 to	 send	 the	 scanned	 images	 of	 their	 answer	 scripts	 in	 PDF	
format	through	e-mail	at	obescript@exam.du.ac.in.		

	

4.	 Further,	the	University	has	already	constituted	a	committee	to	deal	and	resolve	issues	
related	with	the	scanned	images	of	the	answer	scripts	in	PDF	format	received	through	
e-mail	and	a	notification	in	this	regard	has	been	issued	on	the	website	on	04.08.2020.	

	

5.	 As	 already	 notified	 on	 15.07.2020,	 those	 students	 who	 either	 fail	 to	 submit	 the	
scanned	answer	scripts	after	conclusion	of	the	examinations	or	could	not	appear	in	
the	First	Phase	of	OBE	to	be	conducted	from	10.08.2020	to	31.08.2020	shall	be	given	
the	opportunity	to	appear	in	the	second	phase	of	examination	to	be	conducted	by	the	
University.	
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